
 
 

BEFORE THE FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
 

 
In the Matter of )  
 
Congresswoman Maxine Waters and 
Citizens for Waters: Draft C Tally Vote 

) 
) 
) 

AO 2024-02 
 

       
 

CERTIFICATION 
 
 

I, Vicktoria J. Allen, Deputy Secretary of the Federal Election 

Commission, do hereby certify that on February 15, 2024, the Commission 

failed by a vote of 1-5 to approve Draft C Tally Vote, as recommended in the 

Memorandum to the Commission dated February 14, 2024. 

Commissioner Trainor voted affirmatively for the motion. 

Commissioners Broussard, Cooksey, Dickerson, Lindenbaum, and Weintraub 

dissented. 

 
  Attest: 
 
 
 
       February 15, 2024 

  
 
 
 

Date  Vicktoria J. Allen 
  Deputy Secretary of the Commission 
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